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As a parent of a PPS student who receives special education services, I strongly 

support this bill. 

 

SPED services are crucial to the success of many students! 

 

Underfunding of special education shortchanges the needs of students with special 

needs, including students who have physical, developmental and learning disabilities 

like Autism and Dyslexia. 


